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BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE

COMMUNIQUE

Being a communication to Residents about World Hypertension Da

16 May 2018

Dear fellow Residents,

On Thursday, 17 May 2018, most medical facilities mark the day as World Hypertension Day
and we have received a message as below with the recommmendation of blood pressure testing
being carried out by Unique Health on the First Floor, Care Centre of the Lifestyle Centre.

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com)



